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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   Chairman Phil Mendelson 
FROM:   Councilmember Mary M. Cheh 
DATE:   May 26, 2021 
SUBJECT:  Requests for the June 1, 2021 Additional Legislative Meeting 

 

 

I request that the following measure, which was retained by the Council, be 

agendized for the June 1, 2021 Additional Legislative Meeting: 

 

• PR24-212, the Sense of the Council Requesting the National Park Service Permanently 

Close Beach Drive to Cars Resolution of 2021 

 

This resolution declares the Sense of the Council in support of the National Park 

Service closing upper Beach Drive in Rock Creek Park to cars on a permanent basis to allow 

pedestrians and cyclists to use the road for recreational purposes and to enjoy the serenity 

of the Park.  

 

A copy of the measure is attached. Please contact Michael Porcello in my office at 

724-8062 or mporcello@dccouncil.us if you have any questions. 


